
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2945 

 Version:  PCS1 

 Request Number:  15068 

 Author: Rep. Wallace  
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 Impact:  $496,000.00 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 2945 appropriates $481,890 to the Legislative Services 

Bureau from the ARPA State Fiscal Recovery Fund. The measure also appropriates $14,110 to 

the Legislative Services Bureau from the Statewide Recovery Fund. The appropriated money is 

to be used to pay for contact obligations related to the ARPA Act of 2021 during FY23 and 

FY24.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure appropriates Four Hundred Ninety-Six Thousand Dollars ($496,000.00) to the 

Legislative Service Bureau for administrative costs associated with the American Rescue Plan 

Act. Four Hundred Eighty-One Thousand Eight Hundred Ninety Dollars ($481,890.00) is 

appropriated from the ARPA State Fiscal Recovery Fund (496). Fourteen Thousand One 

Hundred and Ten Dollars ($14,110.00) is appropriated from the Statewide Recovery Fund.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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